From: GALE, Roge:

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 11:35:47 AM

To: STEPHENSON, Andrew

Subject: RSP response - MOST URGENT.

Good morning Andrew,

The attached letter arises from the FOI requests that | lodged and that were answered
recently by DfT. The RSP letter has, of course, been sent properly to the Department but the
issues raised are so serious that | believe that it is important and proper that | seek to ensure
that you have personal sight of this immediately — which is why | am taking the liberty of
intruding upon your parliamentary email address.

It appears to my unpracticed eye that the terms of reference upon which the deeply flawed
Arup report was based, drafted presumably by officials within your Department, were
themselves flawed .

| would hope and expect that the issues raised in the RSP letter can be addressed thoroughly
and in short order so that a positive decision can be taken before the end of this year. Time is
now of the essence andin the interests of UK limited there is a very great deal at stake.

With best wishes
Roger
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